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I have 6 students taking AP Computer Science, I have more interested in taking it next year.  
 Please support AKLN it is making a difference for tomorrows future leaders.  Thanks for your
 financial support!  Kathy McCasland TMHS counselor and AKLN AP computer Science
 Coach for AP Computer Science.

-- 
Kathy McCasland 

TMHS Counselor A-Los
(907) 780-1967
“Every person has potential greatness in them."
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